Tiny Titan News, January 2024

From the desk of Holly Mullins

Special Message

Happy New Year!! Thank you so much for all your gifts and kind thoughts for the holiday! I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Year's with family and friends. I pray that the New Year brings many wonderful moments and adventures for you and your family.

Special Reminders

- January is that time of year to begin thinking about our 2024-25 school year. August 2024 will start our new school year, so if you plan on staying at Triad Baptist Christian Preschool, then you must reenroll. The re-enrollment forms will be sent home the first week of January. Hope to see you all again next Fall!
- Our Pre-K students can also get registered in our Academy Kindergarten. Don't delay because Kindergarten fills up fast! Come Join us for the Kindergarten Meet and Greet on January 18th and 19th at our Academy. Meet our fantastic kindergarten staff who will be able to answer any questions you may have concerning kindergarten. Our Pre-K classes will also visit the kindergarten class on one of those days.



Ask your child how much they loved it!!

"For I know the plans I have for you declares the Lord, plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future."

Jeremiah 29:11



Dates to Remember

- January 1st CLOSED
- January 4th- Re-enrollment Begins
- January 15th <u>CLOSED</u>
- January 18th and 19th "Meet and Greet"
 Kindergarten Open House--more details to come.
- January 19th National Popcorn Day!
- January 22nd Internal Enrollment begins for Fall.
- January 22nd- Spirit Week

Birthday's

Becher Carico	1-16
Samuel Howerton	1-19
Reagan Marshall	1-20
Micah Bost	1-29
Stassi Atkinson	1-31
Mrs. Kim	1-7
Mrs. Cassi	1-23



Winter Weather Advisory

Should we have to close or have a delay due to inclement weather, we will send out an email to all families. You may also tune into your local News Channels 2, 8, or 12 for Closures or Delays.